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RESORT MANAGEMENT AND SPECIAL EVENTS OFFICE 
 

Special Event Road Closure Notice 
 

Something in the Water Music Festival 
April 28-30, 2023 

 

RESIDENTS, PATRONS, GUESTS, AND EMPLOYEES OF BUSINESSES ON ATLANTIC AVE FROM 17TH 
STREET SOUTH TO RUDEE LOOP WILL HAVE LIMITED VEHICLE ACCESS.  

 

For more detailed information about the festival and festival passes, please email the Resort 
Management Office at sitw@vbgov.com. You can also go to Virginiabeach.gov/Eventinfo for more 
information.  

 

 
For Ride Share and Taxi Service please visit: Virginiabeach.gov/Eventinfo. 

  
 
     

ROAD CLOSURE DETAILS 
Hard Closure: 
   

Thursday, April 27, 2023, Rudee Loop at 3rd Street will be closed to the public. Residents living or visiting their guests in 
Rudee Loop will have access to their buildings. There will be no access through Rudee Loop, to include vehicular traffic, 
pedestrian traffic, and the bike path from Rudee Bridge to the boardwalk will be closed to the public.  
 

Daily estimated road closing times for the weekend: 
  
10:00 AM - Friday, April 28, 2023 – Restricted access of Atlantic Ave from 17th to Rudee Loop. Employees, 
residents, businesses, hotels, and restaurants will be given passes to get to their destination.  Use the 200 
blocks between Atlantic Ave and Pacific Ave at 9th and 17th Streets to gain access to the closed areas of 
Atlantic Ave.  See page 2 to get passes for your establishment  
 
10:00 AM - Saturday, April 29, 2023 - Restricted access of Atlantic Ave from 17th to Rudee Loop. 
Employees, residents, businesses, hotels, and restaurants will be given passes to get to their destination. Use 
the 200 blocks between Atlantic Ave and Pacific Ave at 9th and 17th Streets to gain access to the closed areas 
of Atlantic Ave.  See page 2 to get passes for your establishment.  
 
10:00 AM - Friday, April 30, 2023 - Restricted access of Atlantic Ave from 17th to Rudee Loop. Employees, 
residents, businesses, hotels, and restaurants will be given passes to get to their destination.  Use the 200 
blocks between Atlantic Ave and Pacific Ave at 9th and 17th Streets to gain access to the closed areas of 
Atlantic Ave.  See page 2 to get passes for your establishment. 

 

Nightly estimated road closure time: 
 
9:00 PM – No vehicle traffic will be allowed on Atlantic Ave after this time on Friday, Saturday, & Sunday. 
 
Estimated road opening time: 
 
2:00 AM - Atlantic Ave will re-open to vehicle traffic 
 

**Hotels, Restaurants, and Businesses will remain open during the weekend, and you will have access 
to the establishments on Atlantic Ave** 
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Please Scan for Festival Information  

 

 
 

Road Closure Map 
 

 
For more detailed information about the festival and festival passes, please email the Resort 
Management Office at sitw@vbgov.com. You can also go to Virginiabeach.gov/Eventinfo for more 
information.  
 
To get passes, please send your name of establishment, your location, and # of requested passes to 
sitw@vbgov.com. The passes will be delivered by our staff to your location before the start of the 
festival. If additional passes are requested, please notify our office to receive more to assist your 
business. If a customer needs to gain access to your business without a pass, please explain to the 
Police Officer at 9th and 17th to gain access to your location on Atlantic Ave.    


